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Dear PNANN conference registrant, 
In recent days we have seen the continued spread of COVID-19 here in our community and throughout the world. You may be aware that the National Institute of Health and Washington Public Health officials have recently posted recommendations to avoid large gatherings whenever possible to help slow the spread of this virus.  In light of the pace at which this outbreak is growing and these new recommendations, the board members of PNANN have made the proactive decision to cancel the upcoming spring conference. 
As members of the health care community we feel it is everyone’s best interest that we do our part in preventing the spread of the virus. We do plan to hold a fall conference as usual and hope to have that scheduled soon. For those attendees and vendors that have already paid registration fees, you will be receiving a full refund through PayPal in the coming weeks.  
We know many of you look forward to the local conferences we provide and we want to apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in slowing the spread of COVID-19.  Thank you for your continued support of PNANN. 
Sincerely,
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